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Dr. Givr. Calowel.1
'

512I siforoor Drive
Stone Mountain, GA 30088

Dear Dr. Caldwell: -

.

The enclosed paper entitled, "Adamodt Motion for Investigation of Licensee's
Reports of Radioactive Release During the Initial Days of the TMI-2 Accident -
and Postponement of Restart Decision Pending Resolution of this
Investigation" has been submitted to the Nuclear Regulatory Comission in c

connection with the restart of Three Mile Island (TMI) Unit 1. The authors ofthe subject paper allege that, based on a surve' they conducted in they
vicinity, there is a significant' increase in cancer incidence in'the TMI area
resulting from the accident at TMI-Unit 2.

.

As I indicated by telephone on August 24, 1984, we would like your review and
coment on the findings reported by the authors and their conclusions of an
increase in cancer incidence.

Sincerely,*

ORIGlkAL SIGliED BY

WILUAM A. MILLS
*

,

Dr. Nill.iam A. Mills, Ph.D.:

Chief
Health Effects Branch .

Division of Radiation Programs.

and Earth Sciencet ,

Office of Nuclear Regulatory Research
'

Enclosure:
.

As stated
'
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